
   

  
  

The progress and results of the criminal investigation over the
traumatized teenagers in Moscow is a subject to control of the
Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia

 

  

Mr. A.I. Bastrykin, Chairman of the Investigative Committee of the Russian Federation, instructed
Mr. A.A. Strizhov, Head of the Main Investigative Directorate of the Investigative Committee of
Russia for Moscow, to submit a report on a criminal investigation over the traumatized teenagers; the
case was launched in accordance with Part 1, Article 238 of the Criminal Code of the Russian
Federation (performance of work or provision of services that do not meet the requirements for the
safety of life or health of consumers).

Two girls, aged 16 and 17, received injuries on October 3, 2022 as a result of the fall down of facade
tiles on them; this happened on Tkatskaya Street in Moscow. Both juvenile girls were hospitalized.

The investigation and its resultas are the subject to control in the Main Investigative Directorate of
the Department.
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